
May 1, 2016 
 
Dear St. Mark Families, 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are nearing the end of the 
2015-16 school year!  Don’t drift off into summer too 
quickly!  We need to hold elections for the HASA 
Executive Board Officers for the 2016-17 school year.  
The six elected positions are: 

• President 
• Vice president 
• Recording secretary 
• Corresponding secretary 
• Treasurer 
• Communications officer 

 
A job description of the duties is available from our 
website at http://hasa.stmark-school.org/.   
 
All positions carry a maximum term of two consecutive 
years.  Anyone can nominate a fellow parent for any 
position.  In addition, those who are interested in 
running for any of the board positions may self-
nominate.  Please complete the slip and return it to 
Katie McElroy (c/o Colin 6A) by Friday, May 6th. 
  
Please note that a "goal" of a vice president is to succeed 
the current president at the end of his/her term. 
 
If you have any questions about the role of a particular 
officer, please contact HASA at hasa@stmark-school.org.  
Thank you for your commitment to our children!   
 
Fondly; 
Your 2015-16 HASA Executive Board 

 
 
 

 
Self-nominations are WELCOME! 

 
If you are nominating another parent, have you discussed this 
nomination with that candidate? 

 
YES   NO 

 
Please complete the slip and return it to Katie McElroy  

(c/o Colin 6A) by Friday, May 6th. 
 

HASA Executive Board Officers 
2016-17 

Position Nominee’s Name 

President  

Vice-President  

Treasurer  

Recording 
Secretary 

 

Corresponding 
Secretary 

 

Communications 
Officer 

 
 


